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The Constitution Committee, a chairde 

NORTHERN IRELAND ASSEMBLY COMMITTEE ON PROCEDURES PERSPECTIVE; FOR 

CONSIDERATION BY CONSTITUTION COMMITTEE IN RESPECT OF ITS INQUIRY ON THE 

FUTURE GOVERNANCE OF THE UK  

Following on from a recent visit by the Lords Speaker to the Northern Ireland Assembly, please find 

attached a summary of the Assembly’s experience of LCMs from the Committee on Procedures.  

During his visit the Lords Speaker met with officials and suggested that it might be helpful to provide 

a summary to the Constitution Committee, for noting in the context of its ongoing Inquiry into the 

Future Governance of the UK. 

The Committee on Procedures agreed this at its meeting on 13 October 2021. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to make contact with the Committee Clerk at 

emer.boyle@niassembly.gov.uk or by telephone on 02890 521678. 

Is mise le meas, 

 

 

Carál Ní Chuilín 

Chairperson, Committee on Procedures 
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